March 08, 2016

Farley Interlocking Pavingstones
75135 Sheryl Ave Ste A
Palm Desert, Ca 92211

Dear Charissa:

On behalf of the Chaparral Country Club and the Couples Invitational
Commitee, I would like to personally thank you for your generous donation. We fed
and entertained a field of 160 players from all over the valley and beyond for three
days.

Enclosed you will find a copy of our program listing your company, and as a
thank you, a certificate for a round of golf for four, including cart, at Chaparral.

As always, we encourage our owners to use your services when the occasion
arises.

Most Grateful,
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Lindsay Deinzer
Chaparral Country Club
2016 Couples Invitational
Committee Chair



